
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

              

 
Knights of Columbus 
St Paul the Apostle 
Muncie, IN 47304 

 

The K of C Council for 2013-2014: 
Chaplain:  Father Joseph W. Grace 
Third Degree Officers: 
Grand Knight:  Tom McComish 
Deputy Grand Knight:  Jim Carnes                         
Financial Secretary:  Dan Waechter 
Recorder:  Jim Cheslik 
Chancellor:  Rex Stanley 
Treasurer:  Leroy Rhea 
Advocate:  Phil Nix 
Warden:  Jack Young 
Inside Guard:  Jack Holland 
Outside Guard:  Jack Gardella 
Board of       3 years:  Tom Eulitt 
Trustees      2 years:  Bill Moore 

       1 year:  Neal Hazen 
Service Committee Directors: 
Church:  Mike Clohessy 
Membership:   
Community:   
Council:  Jeff Huff  
Family:  Greg Smith 
Programs:  Jim Carnes 
Pro-Life Couple: John & Cathy Kindt 
Vocations:  
Youth: Brad Robertson  

Standing Committees: 
Bingo:  Kelly Young 
Building:  Tom Eulitt 
Newsletter: Tom McComish    
    and  Pete Murk  
Webmaster: Tom McComish 
Finance: Jeff Huff 
Gibault: Bob Heintzelman 
Recruitment & Retention: Trustees 
   and Tom McComish (chair) 
Scholarship:  Jim  Cheslik 
Right to Life:  John Kindt 
 

Philanthropies: 
Core Charities:  Gibault, Harvest 
Soup Kitchen, St Vincent De Paul, 
Christian Ministries, Fr Andre’s 
Orphanage Complex in Cap-
Haitian, Haiti   
 

Muncie Catholic Parishes 
St. Francis, St. Lawrence, St. Mary   

  

Business/Building Manager  
Kelly Young (Cell: 749-5285;   

Hall: 282-8280)  

 

 
 
 

 
Upcoming Events at the K of C Family Center:  
 

Tues Knights Meetings:  
     Oct 1: Council 560 Meeting - 7pm 
     Oct 8: Fourth Degree Assembly Meeting - 7 pm 
     Oct 15: Council 560 Meeting - 7 pm     
 

 Dinners and Special Notices: 
     Oct 4:  St Mary Boy and Girl Scouts Friday Dinner 
     Oct 11: K of C 4th Degree Assembly Dinner and Auction at 6 pm 
     Oct 18: Muncie Central Tennis Friday Dinner 
     Oct 25:  Dazzle Dance Friday Dinner 
 

Rentals: 
     Private function – Oct 5, 6, 12, 13, 19, 21, 26, 28, 29, 30  
     Exchange Club – Oct 3, 10, 17, 24, 31 
     Sunrise Rotary – Oct 4, 11, 18, 25 
 

Bingo:   
Every Mon, Wed, and Fri: Early Bird play at 5:30 pm followed by Regular 
play at 7 pm.  Our K of C Bingo Hall is located at 4833 N Wheeling Ave in 
Muncie. 

 
 

The Month of October in the Year of Faith 
 

   The Church Calendar for October is worth special notice particularly because 
we are near the end of the ‘year of faith.’ 
 

   This month always has faith-filled events and observances to sustain and 
enrich our spiritual needs.  Some examples are worthy of note. 
 

   October is designated as ‘Month of the Rosary’ with the Feast on the 7th.  In 
recent years ‘Respect Life Month’ is also in place. 
 

   Two of the faithfull’s most popular saints: St Theresa of the Child Jesus on 
the 1st and St Francis on the 4th – offer much inspiration as models of holiness. 
 

   The 3rd Sunday is designated as Worldwide Mission Sunday.  It should 
encourage us to take a more serious interest in each person’s concern to share 
the ‘good news’ as the New Evangelization mandate instructs. 
 

   Then, coming in late October, we will be inspired with the help of many 
happy memories of the outstanding pontificates of recent Popes John 23rd and 
John Paul the 2nd upon their canonization. 
 

   All of these notable October dates are pious testimony to the rich heritage 
our Holy Mother Church extends to us her children.  Make the most of it! 
 
 
 
 

A Message from Your Chaplain, Fr Joseph Grace 
 

 

October 2013 Newsletter 
This newsletter is on the web at: www.kofcmuncieindiana.com 

http://www.stlukeknights.com/newsletters_files/KC_Logo.gif
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Knights of Columbus 
3600 West Purdue Ave 
Muncie, IN 47304 
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Knights Attend Gibault Envoy Conference  

Our council was represented by Knight Bob Heintzelman and Knight Jack Gardella at the 28th Gibault 
Envoy Conference in Terre Haute, Indiana on September 14th.  The day-long event was hosted by 
Children’s Services.  The conference was designed to provide a first-hand look at Gibault’s mission to 
provide life-changing opportunities for children, adults, families and communities.  The focus of the 
conference was to convey the role of Gibault in Indiana and the region so attendees can better 
communicate “what was learned to friends, family and others - so they will be aware of the wonderful 
things Gibault does to help kids.”   

“Gibault provides life-changing opportunities for children, adults, families and communities.  The 
continuing excellence of Gibault is made possible by the generosity of the Indiana Knights of Columbus 
and Gibault's donor family - thousands of people who care deeply about the troubled children Gibault 
serves.”  (Note:  quotations taken from the Gibault website.) 

 
 
 

 
         
 

Knight Jack Gardella (L) and Knight Bob Heintzelman,  
        Council Gibault Envoy, stand in front of the new Tribute 
        Wall at Gibault.  Our council is a strong contributor to 
        Gibault as one of its core charities.  We thank these  
        Knights for representing the council.  We support 

Gibault Children’s Services! 
 
 
 
 
 
                                                                                                     

                
 
 

 
 
                                         
 
 

An Invitation to Attend the 4th Degree Knights Dinner and Auctions October 11th 
 

 

Please put the evening of October 11th on your calendar and plan to attend our special event.  It will be an evening 
of good food, conversation, fun, relaxation, and good times in general.  We are still seeking donations and look 
forward to hearing from you.  This is the only formal public fund raiser for the Assembly in the 2013-14 year.   
Thanks in advance for your help.  We look forward to seeing you at 6 pm on October 11th.   
 
 

 

 



 

                        Must Read for Immediate Action                         Must Read for Immediate Action                  

Please invite your friends and neighbors to attend this special evening of food and fun. 
We are providing the following sheet of information so you can copy it out of this newsletter, 

print it, post it on your refrigerator or the bulletin board at work, or use it to invite others: 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

                        Must Read for Immediate Action                         Must Read for Immediate Action                  

 
 

      

    
 

A Friday Night with the Knights 
 

Silent Auction, Dinner, Live Auction 
 

You are invited to join us for an evening of fun in celebration of fall  
At the K of C Family Center, 3600 W Purdue Ave 

October 11, 2013 
 

All Profits to Charity 
 

Social Hour 6:00 pm 
Silent Auction 6 – 7:30 pm 

Pork Tenderloin Meal 7:00 pm 
Live Auction 7:30 pm 

 
Cost: Advance Tickets $7 ($3 children) or at the door $8 ($4 children) 

Info and reservations: e-mail Jack Gardella, event chair, at jimamy1921@wildblue.net  
or call him: 765-730-7622 

 
A Partial List of Auction Items: 

 
*Notre Dame Football Tickets* 

Art work:  Paintings and Prints        Auto products/services           Florist related            Jewelry 
        Gift Cards ($25 - $50)                    Bowling    Antiques          Much, much 
             Golf related                      Dining       Hair/Beauty related more… 

 
Sponsored by:  Bishop William Arnold, 4th Degree Assembly 

Knights of Columbus 
 

mailto:jimamy1921@wildblue.net


 
Four Council Knights become 4th Degree Sir Knights at South Bend Exemplification 

 

It was a beautiful day for the trip to South Bend on September 14th for four council knights to attain the highest 
knighthood possible in our Order.  We congratulate:  Jerry Bricker, Doug Hunter, John Kindt, and Jack Young for 
choosing to become new 4th Degree Knights.  Assembly Knights supporting the candidates at the exemplification 
were: Bill Moore, Faithful Navigator, and Jim Carnes, Council 560 Deputy Grand Knight.  Assembly 243 is pleased 
to welcome the new member Knights. 
 
 
 
 
           

Pictured at the exemplification L to R 
were: John Kindt, Doug Hunter, (Faithful 
Navigator) Bill Moore, Jerry Bricker, and 
Jack Young. 

 
 
 
                

 

A New Roof to Help a Brother Knight in Need 
The council contributed talent, time, and funds to replace the roof of a brother knight in need.  Some of our 
Knights worked on arrangements and others donated funds but all were committed to the project.  The new roof 
was completed on September 7th.  Thanks to all who helped in any way and especially Deputy Grand Knight, Jim 
Carnes and Knight Jack Gardella.  We can all be proud of the way the our Knights responded to the need of a 
fellow knight. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 
      Installation of the new roof underway on September 7, 2013 
 
           
 
 
              Some of our Knights that  

     contributed to the successful  
     completion of the roof project. 
     Job well done brother Knights! 

 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 



 

 40 Days for Life Vigil 
 

Knight John Kindt, Chairman of our Council’s Right to Life Committee, has invited our Knights to participate in the  
Anderson-Muncie Vigil of 40 Days for Life.  The campaign began with a peaceful vigil at the Muncie Planned 
Parenthood location (see photo).  Participants prayed outside this Planned Parenthood facility because this center 
offers abortion referrals. The vigil will end on November 3rd.  To get additional information, contact John at: 
jnky83@reagan.com or check out the local vigil website: www.40daysforlife.com/Muncie and plan to participate 
if at all possible.  For more information see:  www.40daysforlife.com 

 
            Our Knights of Columbus Council Supports Right to Life! 

       

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

              The Muncie-Anderson Vigil in-place at the Muncie  
          Planned Parenthood location in Muncie on the first 

         day of the 40 Days for Life effort on September 25,  
         2013 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Support Your Knights:  Contribute items and attend   
The October 11th Dinner and Auction  

4th Degree Fund-Raiser -  
See you then! 
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